
From: Roger Hayden
To: Karen Edwards
Subject: FW: parking lot 18 Main Street
Date: Tuesday, April 09, 2019 3:24:19 PM

                Hi Karen,
                I enclose a letter to the ZBA, per proposed parking lot behind 18 Main Street, Durham.
                Thank you,
                Roger Hayden
 

                To whom it may concern,
                I would like to support the parking lot being proposed behind 18 Main
Street, Durham, because it may help open up some additional spaces for
customers to shop downtown rather than having employees taking up valuable
spaces. The lack of public parking has become increasingly negative to the
retailers in town, and this proposed lot behind 18 Main would be a much better
use of this land than, say, a new housing development, student or other.
            Thank you,
            Roger Hayden
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